
Aston Township Finance Committee Meeting  
5021 Pennell Rd. 
Aston, PA 19014 
Thursday, September 13, 2012 
6:00pm  
Present:  
Chairman Commissioner, Mark Osborn  
Committee Members:  Commissioner, Michael Higgins and Commissioner, V. Michael Fulginiti 
Aston Township Treasurer: Joseph Devuono 
Aston Township Administration: Manager, Richard Lehr, George Needles  
Public: Michael Hill, President of E-Collect  
 James Hunt, Berkheimer Tax Administrator 

1. Call Meeting to Order  
Chairman Mark Osborn called the meeting to order.   

2. Presentation from E-Collect on Act 511 Tax Collection 
Michael Hill of E-Collect gave a presentation to the group on his company and the 
processes and procedure they have in place to collect the Act 511 taxes.  
James Hunt of Berkheimer Tax Administrator gave a presentation to the group on his 
company and the process and procedure they have in place to collect the Act 511 taxes. 

3. Review and Discuss Proposals for Act 511 Tax Collection 
The group discussed the information presented to them and felt they needed further 
clarification on certain items before a recommendation could be made.  They also felt 
without the proposal from recently appointed EIT collector Keystone Collections it 
would not be responsible to make a decision at this point.  

4. Other Business  
The Committee agreed that they thought this issue should be classified under the Tax 
Coordination Committee and since all members are the same they set the next Tax 
Coordination Committee meeting for Thursday, October 4, 2012.  They also set the next 
Finance Committee meeting for Thursday October 24, 2012. 

5. Adjournment  
Chairperson Osborn adjourned the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


